
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member Kay Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human Services, Education and Related Agencies 

US House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding in the amount of $1,000,203 for Workforce Inc. (DBA Recycleforce) 

From Prisoner to Citizen Project in fiscal year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Workforce Inc. (DBA Recycleforce), located at 

1255 Roosevelt Avenue Indianapolis, Indiana 46202.  

 

The funding would be used to employ and serve an additional 100 adults returning from prison to 

Indianapolis. The funding will help provide immediate wage paying jobs, training and workforce 

credentials to medium to high-risk returnees.  

 

The initiative is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it will expand Recycleforces services 

to include people coming home to Indianapolis from federal facilities.  The funding will also 

help reduce crime in Indianapolis and help reduce the burden on the Marion County court and 

reentry oversight system.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
André Carson 

Member of Congress 

 

 


